Meeting Future Deadlines

Everyone thinks that a Journalism class is easy. But if you ask the 98-99

yearbook staff they’d only tell you that it's not a piece of cake. They work

e lge?:ict); egd hard all year by meeting deadlines and working together to make the
pictm."e.s and yearbook special. Mrs. Shelton kept all of them on their toes by working
cagtril(j;ns%’ - them to the best of their ability. But don’t think that they didn’t have fun
Hiig)irslgn because the class was not all work. They shared many fun, exciting
11th Grade

memories together too. In spite of their differences on what picture to use or

how to draw a layout, they pulled together and created the 1998-99 Talon.

Sweet Rewards! The
1998-99 Talon Staff
takes time from a busy
schedule to take a
group photo.
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“I enjoyed
working on
the yearbook
beacause |
got to have a
lot of fun
with my
friends.” Jess
Clamp 12th
Grade

Easy Business! Brent
Snead makes changes
toalayoutbefore print-
ing a final copy.
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